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2024 Youth Leadership Summit FAQ’s

2024 Youth Leadership Summit

Q: 1 did not apply to Youth Leadership Summit before the conference. Can | apply onsite?

A: Students are not able to apply onsite, as all slots for Youth Leadership Summit are filled months
in advance.

Q: 1 am arriving late on Sunday and will miss the Youth Leadership Summit Check-In. What
should | do?

A: Students & chaperones who arrive after the training begins should head directly to the Youth
Leadership Summit training room for check-in. The room is listed in the agenda sent via email, or
you can check at the Registration Desk on-site.

Q: What do | do if | need to switch out a chaperone?

A: We completely understand that circumstances change and sometimes you may have to switch
out chaperones. If you need to switch a chaperone, please fill out this form by June 27t at 5 pm ET.

Q: Will dinner be provided on Sunday and Monday?

A: Chaperones are responsible for providing dinner for students on Sunday and Monday. Students
will eat dinner with the Youth Leadership Summit group on Tuesday. Breakfast and lunch are
provided on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday.

Q: Will there be Wi-Fi?
A: Yes, Wi-Fi will be available for all conference attendees. However, students should not use Wi-Fi
or their mobile devices unless directed to do so during the Youth Leadership Summit training.

Q: What should | know if | am flying for the first time?

A: Takeoff will feel like a rollercoaster, and your ears may pop when you begin to ascend into the
air. For this, we recommend chewing gum or putting on your headphones.

Q: What should | wear to the airport?

A: We recommend wearing comfortable clothing such as sweatpants, leggings, and t-shirts, etc., to
the airport.

Q: What should I do if | feel nervous or anxious during the conference?

A: The Youth Leadership Summit training sessions are meant to push and challenge you; however,
we understand if you need a break. Find an NCCEP or Seeds staff member and let them know that
you need to step outside or take a minute.

Q: What if | have other questions?

A: We will continue to email information and details about the event, so keep an eye out! You can
also see our website. If you still have questions, you can always email us at: yls@edpartnerships.org
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